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Proposal:  It is proposed that faculty from the Instructional Technology and Distance Education 
program in the Fischler Graduate School of Education and Human Services, Nova Southeastern University 
complete staff development for the South Dakota Alliance for Distance Education (SDADE), South 
Dakota’s Star Schools Project. 
 
Activities:  Staff development in distance education for teacher education faculty members at each of 
South Dakota’s public universities will be conducted by specialists in distance education and instructional 
technology. These five workshops will be held in South Dakota, one at each public university with a 
teacher education program. Each workshop will be two days in length and will be for faculty involved in 
preparing students to be teachers. 
 
Time Line: Planning for the workshops will be conducted during the summer of 2001. Faculty from 
the ITDE program will discuss the specifics of the staff development sessions with appropriate officials 
from each South Dakota University, and from the SDADE office. The workshops will be held on-campus 
during the fall of 2001 at a time mutually agreed on. 
 
Contact Person: Dr. Charles Schlosser, Program Professor, Nova Southeastern University 


